
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

January 31, 2000 

Following the Joint Entities Meeting. 
The Gallery at Yankee Trace, Centerville Room 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Douglas Cline 

Susan Lienesch 
Roger Krass 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Chief of Police Steve Walker 

Brian Home, Home & King Architects, reviewed the proposed site plan, landscaping, 
screening, and the parking areas for the new police facility for the City of Centerville. The size 
of the total building, including the first and second floor, is 40,000 square feet. Chief Walker 
explained the interior of the building and the reasoning for the layout. Discussion followed 
relative possible materials for the exterior of the facility . 
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